

08 July 2008

Dr Robert Maurer, PhD Family Medicine Spokane Fith & Brown Medical Center 104 West 5th, Suite 200W Spokane Washington 99204-1174

Dear Bob

Precision Leadership in a World of Change

I am writing to thank you for such an inspirational and thought provoking day. You gave us the time and the tools to reflect on our work as managers and leaders but also on how we work with children and families. The feedback from all those attending has been positive and in my work with a large group of those attending I will build on your themes and ideas in future development days.

Thank you for the work you do and the professional way in which you do it. I hope to meet up with you again in the future.

Best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Marilyn Eccles

Director for Urban Education (Manchester) Leader of the Centre for Urban Education (Manchester Metropolitan University)



